Hithin the panes of this nowsletter you'll find detailed minutas

of the fpnual General “ootine held in “encton last Movember., 1'd
like to oxnress snecial thanks to Charlotte Cormier for her vart

in organizina a very successful meotina, 1'm corvinced that a
healthy balance between now and older mamborship contributed areatly
to the success of the mecting.

... " ospecial word of welcome to new members of the executive and
directors: Rika Pucbsaat, Tim Poners, Carmelle Reauin, Jon Rartlett
and John flurphy.

it our oxecutive mecting nrocceding the Annual Genoral Neocting it was
decided to aim for Hewslctter publication dates of February 29, May
3¢, fuaust 2N and Movember 30, It would heolp if submissions to the
nowslatter could bhe sent to Puth about a month prior to each
publication. (So, if vou have anything to contribute to the

February 28 issuc, nev's the time to cet a note off to Puth.)

ike to call vour attontion to the Carada Folv Rullatin mentioned in
inutes.  Tf vou havan't alrcady subscribed, subscriptions (£5.00)
an be sent to 3561 Molwyn Strect, Vancouver, N7

Happy i'ow Yrar!

John €, 0'flonnel]



